Public Utility Commission of Oregon
Attn: Filing Center

3930 Fairview Industrial Drive Se
P.O. Box 1088

Salem, Oregon 97308-1088

Re: In the Matter of WILLIAM MOONEY Request for Waiver of OAR 860-039-0010(1);
Docket No. UM 1631

Dear Filing Center:

[ withdraw my previously-filed request for a waiver to the net metering solar system size limits
for a residential system described in OAR 860-039-0010(1). I filed the waiver request on June
18,2013. (See Docket No. UM 1631.)

While working with Portland General Electric (PGE) and the Oregon Public Utility Commission
Staff (Staff) it was discovered that my load has increased in size and changed to a mixed-use
nature since the time I was classified as a residential customer. Consequently, PGE has moved
me to the appropriate Schedule 32 rate from the residential Schedule 7 rate of their Tariff.
Because I am no longer classified as a residential customer, the 25 kKW size limit no longer
applies (as detailed in OAR 860-039-0010(1), the size limit for non-residential customers is 2
MW) and I have no need to proceed with my waiver request. PGE, OPUC staff, and I are all
satisfied with this resolution.

Thank you for your time.

Best Regards,
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